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NEXT SECTION OF RECYCLED WATER PIPELINE CONSTRUCTION TO 

START IN JULY 

Starting the week of July 25, work will begin on additional sections of the 

Groundwater Recovery Enhancement and Treatment (GREAT) Program’s 

recycled water pipeline. Construction of the pipeline will run along Channel 

Islands Boulevard from Ventura Road to C Street, where it will head south to 

Pleasant Valley Road. The pipeline construction will continue west on Pleasant 

Valley Road and then south along Perkins Road to the Advanced Water 

Purification Facility on Hueneme Road. It is anticipated that work will be 

completed by late 2011. 

Motorists are asked to be mindful of traffic controls in construction areas and 

“Slow for the Cone Zone”. Through traffic will be open in both directions. There 

will be short periods during which lanes may be shut down to allow for the 

movement of construction materials, vehicles and personnel. Construction 

activities may impact on-street parking. “No Parking” signs will be posted as 

necessary. 

The bulk of the construction will take place Monday through Friday between 7:00 

a.m. and 6:00 p.m. There will also be some weekend, evening and night work 

which will allow construction work to be expedited, minimizing the duration of 

traffic impacts. Noise level restrictions will be in place. All dates, hours and 

locations are subject to change.  
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The City will provide advance notification to the community regarding lane 

closures, potential delays and evening, night and weekend work. Signs will be 

posted and information will be available through the local newspapers, radio 

stations, “City Watch TV” on Time Warner Channel 10, Verizon FiOS Channel 

35, and on the web at OxnardNews.org. Residents can also get instantaneous 

updates through Twitter by adding “OxnardRoads” to their feed, or on Facebook 

at www.facebook.com/cityofoxnard. For additional information, residents may call 

(805) 385-8136. 

Looking toward the year 2020 with a clear vision for the future, the City of 

Oxnard’s recycled water project will provide a “green,” sustainable, and cost-

effective source of water in the years to come. Your patience and understanding 

are greatly appreciated as we move forward with these improvements that 

address current and future needs of our city. 

 


